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The Private Messaging system of the Round Table will be upgraded this Saturday (April 26th 2008) in the afternoon
(European time). Your messages will stay intact, but just in case, you should prepare and save anything really important.






Watch this News Article for updates after the maintenance is done, probably you won't notice a thing (except the new
features). 






 






Update: The new private messaging system is installed, report any questions or comments below. Some of the new
features are: Messages to multiple users, a popup notification of incoming messages, and username auto-completion
when writing messages. 
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